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Thank you all so much for your work and attention to this very important issue. We are
appreciative to y’all and the Commissioners work in addressing these concerns and
updating the curtailment order to better reflect current dynamics in the marketplace that
were non-existent in 1973.

One additional item we’d like to raise is the inclusion in our suggestions in sections (C) 1
and (C) 2 is to consider “personal injury and property damage” in addition to our original

language regarding “to prevent physical harm and/or ensure critical safety”.

The consideration of “personal injury” could provide a statutory distinction and we would
request that consideration.

Again, thank you all so much for your work at this point and discussion to provide the best
possible outcome to protect health and safety of communities throughout our state.
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